## May 2015 Chairman's Note

This month was busy with activities for all of us. I trust we have been putting in some quality air time! Lynne Hsia and I attended the SW Section Meeting in Temecula this past weekend. It was a combination effort from three chapters. They did a fantastic job. Lynne will give you a report at our business meeting next week - Wednesday May 13.

Our Poker Run Review meeting went well. All in all, the scholarship raising event was a success! We set a date for our section meeting in the fall of 2016. It will be the last weekend in September. Members made some suggestions on activities which we will continue discussing as we move toward the target date.

I'm including a list of committees for which we need chairmen. Please look over the list and decide if there is a spot you feel comfortable assuming. This will make our next meeting proceed more 'expeditiously'. I will print out the guidelines for the chairman's responsibilities and bring them to the meeting.

- Administration: As Chairman of the Section Meeting, I will fill this spot
- Decorations & Signs
- Donations
- Seminars and Educational Events
- Financial
- First Timers
- Hospitality
- Meals & Meetings Hotel Liaison: I believe Lynne Hsia has this covered
- Registration Package
- Publicity
- On Site Registration
- Sales Fly Mart (I think I can handle this.)
- Special Events tours
- Transportation

Hope to see you at the next meeting - Wednesday May 13 - 6:30 at Camille's. Come early to order your food if you plan on eating.

Barbara